Aug. 1 1 94 1

Mr. Emil Lanager President, Board of Education Stanberry, Missouri

Dear Pres:

I hope you run the Board of Education better than your golf score. If not, I pity the younger generation in Stanberry. However, they tell me that you do so all is well.

I heard that the boy you had in mind for football coach was drafted into the army, and at one time I was plugging for a boy named Ralph Dugan as I think you should have a good K. U. boy up there.

It seems as if Dugan now has a job but there is a boy by the name of Beins, who is married and not apt to go to the army and comes very highly recommended. Enclosed you will find a little "dope" about him in a booklet that the University puts out.

I am writing Mr. Zeliff about Beims also, and think he would be a very, very good man for the job. I have checked up through the coaches at K. U. and this boy is alright.

Anything you could do would be appreciated, and if you are at all interested I will have Beims come up for a personal interview.

With kindest regards, I am

Very truly yours,

aeh/hk CC-Dr. F. C. Allen

Albert E. Haas